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Craig, Sondra

From: Kathy Zieja <kathyzieja@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 3:36 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: City Administrator
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*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
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Good AŌernoon, 
 
As a resident of the city of La Crosse, I urge you to move forward in supporƟng a plan for a city administrator. La Crosse needs a 
professional person who can help us move toward the planning goals that were previously adopted. 
 
Housing is a crucial issue in La Crosse that impacts residents, students, businesses and future growth. A city administrator would 
provide consistency in dealing with zoning and developers. Our city is large enough to benefit from a professional administrator 
that won’t be impacted by changes in the mayoral or council seats. 
 
Thanks for your consideraƟon. 
 
Kathy Zieja 
14 Copeland Ave. 
La Crosse, Wi. 54603 
Sent from my iPhone 


